Eagle's Newsroom

© glendalechristianschool.com/the-eagles-newsroom/

Glendale Christian School's Campus Connection Newsletter

EDITION 2 JANUARY 2019



Happy New Year Glendale Families!



ISAIAH 40:31 BUT THOSE WHO TRUST IN THE LORD WILL FIND NEW STRENGTH. THEY WILL SOAR ON WINGS LIKE EAGLES. THEY WILL RUN AND NOT GROW WEARY. THEY WILL WALK

PASTOR RANDY'S THOUGHTS

AND NOT FAINT.



There is an old saying, "Every lock has a key." This reminds us that for every problem that we encounter there is always a solution waiting to be discovered. A child's life is filled with locks just waiting to be opened. 1 + 1 = 2 unlocks the world of mathematics. C-a-t loosens the chains of spelling in a child's mind. 'See Jack run' removes the shackles of reading and allows the child to enter the realm of books. The teachers at Glendale Christian School are expert key makers and delight in helping our students unlock the mysteries and hidden treasures found in learning. Your children are treasure chests that are filled with amazing gifts, abilities, and potential that are locked away just waiting to be discovered. It is our duty and desire to find those treasures and provide the keys that are needed to help your child unlock the potential that is buried deep inside them. Each treasure that is unlocked leads to discovery of a bigger and greater adventure waiting for them. Wisdom and knowledge set free empowers your child to be the best that they can be for the Lord. Thank you, parents, for allowing us to discover and unlock the power and potential that is inside your child. Thank you. parents, for working with your children to reinforce the skills and practices that our teachers use to unlock these treasures.

Every child has many treasures locked up inside, but the greatest and most important treasure can only be unlocked by the child himself. This lock encircles their heart. There is only one key that fits that lock and it is Jesus. Every child and adult must decide for themselves if and when they will use this key. If we will allow Jesus

"Jesus is the key
that opens all the
hidden treasures
of God's wisdom
and knowledge."
Col. 2:3 (TEV)

to come into our heart, he will unlock all the hidden treasures that will make our life so meaningful. We will experience God's wisdom and knowledge in such a wonderful way.

Take some time to help your child unlock their potential and purpose. I also encourage you check and see if you have unlocked that chain that surrounds your heart. Jesus is the only key that fits that lock. Give Him a try today.

Pastor Randy Fullerton

EAGLE NEWS - CAMPUS CONNECTION NEWSLETTER

JANUARY 2019

HAPPENING NOW

The 2018 Christmas Program was a

great success thanks to all the guidance, creativity, and long hard hours put into all of the planning. A special thanks to Mrs. Sasha Tinker, Mr. Brian Smith, Mrs. Amanda Bailey, & Mrs. Amber Riggle. What an awesome evening!



Front Row: Wallace Bailey, Tori Wilson & Arabelle Willenbrock

A NOTE FROM OUR PRINCIPAL

Mrs. Denise Mcdonald



Welcome back and Happy New Year!
Can you believe we have just finished the first semester of school? Report cards will be coming home on January 18th. I would like to encourage all GCS students to keep working hard and finish the school year strong. Re-enrollment for 2019-2020 school year for current students will open early



The Kindergarten classes gave us a star performance as did all the grade levels. Great job kids! All your hard work was worth it!

February. Please remember to register early as open enrollment for the public will begin March 1st. Don't forget there is limited space and the classes fill up fast. Have a blessed 2019!



UPPER SCHOOL'S CHRISTIMAS
PERFORMANCE DELIVERED A POWERFUL
MESSAGE TO ALL IN ATTENDENCE.

For information about anything you have read or to offer new information for future newsletters, please contact Bonnie at The Design Studio: tdsbonnie@comcast.net and be sure to put Eagle News in the subject line.

EAGLE NEWS - CAMPUS CONNECTION NEWSLETTER

JANUARY 2019



The 4th graders (Mr. Andonian's & Ms. Joseph's classes) got to take in a show at the Riverside

Theatre: Emmet Otter's Jug-Band Christmas based on a book by Russell Hoban.





Don't forget you can to keep up with Glendale Christian school on Facebook and on our website www.glendalechristianschool.com

MARCH 2ND

THE STUDENT TALENT SHOW

will be held in the Chapel starting at 4:00PM with Kindergarten through 3rd grade and then at 7:00PM with 4th through 8th grade.

Plan to come out and show your support for our talented students!

For further information: please contact Mrs. Sasha Tinker

Fur Facts

Only 8% of people who make New Year's resolutions will actually fulfill those goals in a timely fashion — if ever.

On a positive note: 77% of people who committed to a New Year's resolution stuck to it for at least a week.



Research conducted by the University of Scranton No School was held on January 21st as Martin Luther King, Jr. Day was celebrated all across our awesome country.

> "The time is always right to do what is right" Martin Luther King, Jr.

For information about anything you have read or to offer new information for future newsletters, please contact Bonnie at The Design Studio: tdsbonnie@comcast.net and be sure to put Eagle News in the subject line.